

Museum of New Zealand Te Papa Tongarewa, Wellington - 12th - 14th May 2022

Kotahitanga me Manaakitanga Celebrating strength in our unity, supporting our community,

27 October 2022

Glenda Harding
Managing Director
Harding Conferences
PO Box 5512
Papanui
Christchurch

Dear Glenda

I am writing on behalf of the executive committee of NZWIM (New Zealand Women in Medicine) to offer our sincere thanks for your work on organising the conference in May 2022.

The preparation and efficiency that you and your team showed in the lead up to the conference was outstanding. All our meetings in the lead up to the conference were out of normal working hours and you and your team's attendance was punctual and without fault. We gave you a lot of background work and again this was always completed.

The actual conference surpassed my expectations, the soft furnishings are not standard at medical conferences, but this then offered a great talking point. The ambience your team created was perfect for the audience.

The post conference work was also very efficient and faultless.

I would not hesitate in recommending "Harding Conferences" to any company.

Kind Regards

Dr Louise Sherman

